Hunter Orientation, May 7 @ 9AM

There will be a Hunter Orientation this Saturday, May 7th @ 9:00 AM, in the Youth/Archery
Lodge. The Hunter Orientation is required for all BGSL members who wish to hunt at

BGSL. Spring Squirrel season opens May 21st, so if you need a Hunter Orientation to hunt at
BGSL, this is your chance to participate.

Email jdonsmallwood@gmail.com if you have any questions about this orientation or hunting at
BGSL.
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